
 

 
AVIATION BOARD BACKGROUND LETTER 

 
Aviation Board Meeting Date: January 21, 2025 
 
To:   Chair Dickinson and Aviation Board Members 

Cc:    Mitch Reynolds, Mayor 

From:   Jeff Tripp, Airport Director 

Subject:  2025 Code of Ethics Review 
 
Summary:   
  
Conduct a review of the Code of Ethics for 2025 as required by city code. 
 
Background: 
  
Pursuant to section 2-128 (b) of the Code of Ordinances of the City of La Crosse, it is 
required that each Aviation Board member review the provisions of the Code of Ethics 
annually. 
 
This item has been added to the January 2025 agenda so that the policy can be 
reviewed with all board members, complete the signed certification review sheet, and 
return to the City Clerk prior to the February 15, 2025, deadline. 
 
Each member of the Aviation Board was emailed a copy of the Code of Ethics to allow 
for review prior to the meeting.    
 
Please feel free to contact me if there are any questions. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jeffrey S. Tripp 
Jeffrey S. Tripp, A.A.E. 
Airport Director  
 
 
 
 
 


